“0 Wellington
Water

Tuesday 13 December 2022

OIA IRO-327 & OIA IRO-329

Name: I
EmaiI:_@_gmaiI.com

Kia ora -

Official information request for the measures at Wainuiomata and Waterloo water
treatment plants, for the period of the last five, or preferably ten years.

| write regarding your official information request dated Tuesday 8 November 2022 for
measurements of chemical concentration in the water supply and dates those were taken.
You sent a follow up request on Monday 14 November 2022 asking which treatment plant
(Wainuiomata and Waterloo) predominantly served Kelburn between a five-to-ten-year
period.

We wish to assist you, but it would be very helpful if you were able to be more specific on
the exact detail you wish to obtain and narrowing the timeframe. As stated, your question
is very broad and will involve a considerable amount of collation. We would not be able to
provide the data you request over a ten-year period without having to consider either
declining on the grounds of Section 17(f) of the Act, or charging for the work involved. Are
there specific chemicals you are seeking to identify? This information would assist us to
narrow our search and provide you with meaningful data.

Please email official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz or contact_ on-
[l during business hours

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi

Team Lead Communication and Engagement

www.wellingtonwater.co.nz Our water, our future.
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From:

To:

Subject: FW: OIA data

Date: Thursday, 12 January 2023 2:55:35 pm
Attachments: Wainui Waterloo Chemical Analysis OIA Data.xlsx
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Here you go-
rrom: I

Sent: Monday, 9 January 2023 3:24 pm

To: [ @500glemail.com

Subject: FW: OIA data

Hi [
As discussed prior to the end of year, attached are the results from 2007 — 2021 for the
Wainuiomata and Waterloo WTPs.

If you need the data for 2021 — 2022 or require the data in a separate format, then please let me
know.

Thanks

Head of Network Performance
Network Management Group

H

Private Bag 39804, Wellington Mail Centre 5045
Level 4, 25 Victoria Street, Petone, Lower Hutt 5012
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